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Douglas Young

From: David Duarte
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 2:08 PM
To: Douglas Young
Cc: OET-SCB; John Kennedy; ELB-Coordination-Info
Subject: FW: 0160-EX-ST-2018 Concurrence with Comments
Attachments: 0160-EX-ST-2018.rtf; 204098.pdf

 
 

From: FAB [mailto:FAB@ntia.doc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 2:01 PM 
To: David Duarte <David.Duarte@fcc.gov> 
Cc: FAB <FAB@ntia.doc.gov>; John Kennedy <John.Kennedy@fcc.gov>; OET‐SCB <OET‐SCB@fcc.gov>; Melz, Gregory 
<GMelz@ntia.doc.gov>; McFall, John <JMcFall@ntia.doc.gov> 
Subject: 0160‐EX‐ST‐2018 Concurrence with Comments 
 
NTIA concurs with the FCC STA request on behalf of Aerial Video Systems for Los Angeles, CA during the period 12 
February 2018 thru 18 February 2018, with the following comment(s): 
 

1. Aerial Video Systems should be aware that the band 2200-2290 MHz is allocated for federal satellite and fixed 
line-sight operations.  Non-federal use is on a case-by-case basis.  Aerial Video Systems should have no 
expectations of automatic approval in this band in future submissions. 

 
Jonathan Moak 
Telecommunications Specialist 
National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Herbert C. Hoover Building 
1401 Constitution Ave., N.W. 
Washington, DC 20230 
Voice: 202-482-5034 
Fax: 202-482-1133 

 
 
 
 




